Providence Place

SENITOR LIVING

Q1: February 2025

HAPPY 2023!

Our Dementia Care Partner Support Group continues on
the last Thursday of each month - all are welcome to join us
in February on 2/27 at 6pm.

We have completed the improvements in the dining room
and welcome you in to enjoy a meal with your loved one-
it has given us more room and a brighter dining space.

We will be hosting our Senior Prom this spring, stay tuned
for details! Also check out the fantastic activity calendar
and join in on crafts, cooking, happy hours and
entertainment.

Please keep your eyes out for your annual tax letter in the
monthly billings - if you have any questions, please
connect with our office manager. We also wanted to share
the news and congratulate Kelsey on her new arrival.

While she is enjoying her new addition, we will have
support from our Home Office team for your business office
needs.

Blessings,

Cl/nﬂzm/ Moartin
Execulive Director

5 - Community Meeting
@10:30am
10 - Magic Entertainment @ 2pm
14 - Valentine’s Day Party @ 2pm
27 - Dementia Support Group
@ 6pm

Every Tuesday @ 2pm:
Bible Study

Every Tuesday @ 2:30pm:
Circle of Friends

Patricia Moyer
Carol Fleck
Wendell Rivers
Edward Butler
Ellen Mattern
Richard Mark
Janet Mark
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1- Grace Spittler 1-] Ohr_l Dreisbach
9 - Delores Stump 13 - Ani Beam

10 - Ray Beckey 14 - Joseph Batz

14 - Verna Donmoyer 17 - Jackson Perry
23 - Ellen Mattern 18 - Miriam Mohn

24 - Pearl Schwan
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For Community Life activities, campus events and Providence Place happenings, please follow
our Facebook page at www.Facebook.com/ProvPlace.

To sign up to receive this quarterly newsletter and monthly events calendar via email,
please contact us to subscribe at Info@Prov-Place.com.

www.Providence-Place.com




